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Dear editor
We are pleased to submit our manuscript entitled: Dermatitis kontak iritan akibat getah pohon Rengas, (Irritan contact dermatitis caused by Rengas) for consideration as a JKKI case report. 
This manuscript has not been previously published and is not under consideration in the same or substantially similar form in any other peer-reviewed media 

The editor can contact us (Betty E. S; Email adress: beshelios@gmail.com / betty.e.s@uii.ac.id) as the main author for the correspondence. I am working at the Department of Dermatovereology, Universitas Islam Indonesia, Faculty of Medicine. 

Thank you for your attention and consideration to our manuscript. Looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely yours,

Betty Ekawati. S
On behalf of all the authors 
